
COVID-19 and
Travel Guidance

for District 97 Students and Staff
REPORT COVID-19 SYMPTOMS AND DIAGNOSIS

All District 97 students and staff who participate in hybrid learning
must report the diagnosis of COVID-19 or if they are experiencing
symptoms to their school nurse. Students and staff are required to

certify that they are symptom-free each morning via CrisisGo.

AVOID TRAVEL
Travel increases the risk of exposure to the coronavirus for our

students, staff and community. Postponing travel and staying home is
the best way to protect yourself and others from COVID-19. If staff,
students or families travel out of state for more than 24 hours, they
should not report to school. The Cook County Department of Public
Health recommends that residents avoid all non-essential activities,

including school and work, for 14 days upon their return to suburban
Cook County.

REMOTE LEARNING DURING QUARANTINE
If an individual student is required to quarantine, they will be

provided the option to transition into remote instruction and, if they
participate, those days will not be counted as absences. This includes
students who: have traveled for more than 24 hours, have symptoms
or diagnosis of COVID-19, or are part of a classroom that has been

ordered to quarantine due to a positive test.
 


